
GOVERNMENT NOTICE

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

NO. R.
2017

MEDICINES AND RELATED SUBSTANCES ACT (101 OF 1965) AS AMENDED

REGULATIONS RELATING TO A TRANSPARENT PRICING SYSTEM FOR MEDICINES
AND SCHEDULED SUBSTANCES: (CALL FOR COMMENT ON THE REVIEW OF
GUIDELINES FOR PHARMACOECONOMIC SUBMISSIONS)

I, Ms MP MATSOSO, Director- General for Health, on recommendation of the Pricing Committee
and in accordance with Regulation 14 (5) of the Regulations Relating to a Transparent Pricing
System for Medicines and Scheduled Substances published in Government Gazette number
28214 of 11 November 2005, intends to review the appended Guidelines for Pharmacoeconomic
Submissions, as published in Government Notice number 36118 of 01 February 2013.

The review will consider the content and use of the guidelines. Interested persons are requested
to submit comments in writing on the proposed guidelines review within 3 months of publication
of this notice to the following address:

The Director -General: National Department of Health

Attention to the Director: Pharmaceutical Economic Evaluations Directorate Room 419,
South Tower Civitas Building, Corner: Thabo Sehume & Bloed Streets Pretoria 0001

MS MP MATSOSO

DIRECTOR- GENERAL: HEALTH

DATE: Ci 71 l

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za
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